IDF Soldier Seriously Wounded in Terror Attack in South Hebron Hills 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]An IDF soldier was wounded in a suspected terror stabbing attack at the al-Fawwar junction in the South Hebron Hills Wednesday.

According to an MDA spokesperson, the victim, 20, was in serious condition and was evacuated to Shaare Zedek Medical Center in Jerusalem. 

The Palestinian knife attacker was shot and injured by the IDF before being evacuated to Hadassah University Medical Center in Jerusalem in critical condition. 

The incident took place at the same site where Avraham Asher Hasno, 54, was killed in a hit-and-run truck incident that followed a Palestinian rock attack on his car on October 20.

He stopped the vehicle, got out, and was struck by a truck driven by a Palestinian man, who then drove away.

Earlier on Wednesday, a sniper shot at a parked car near the Cave of the Patriarchs located in the Hebron area of the West Bank

No injuries were reported in that incident. 

Security forces have opened an investigation and were combing nearby neighborhoods for possible suspects.

The West Bank has recently been a hotbed of violent activity since a wave of terrorism struck over the last two months, killing 21 Israelis and injuring dozens more.

